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Hi I’m a Knowlton township resident asking for your help in trying to get another internet service provider into the
township. Reliable internet that is fast enough for kids to do school work and people to work from home should be
an available  option to us. Especially with the current situation that we face today. Without competition century link
refuses to update since they can’t lose any customers. Thank you
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